Orlando FSDO FAA Safety Team presents:

Conducting A Flight Review from Either Seat

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) mandated Flight
Review may be one of the most misunderstood activities.
First, it's important to know the Flight Review is not a test. It's
literally impossible to fail. There is no endorsement language
to use to indicate a client was less than stellar in their
performance. Second, it's possible to actually have a good
time while conducting a flight review that meets the FAA
requirements.

Whether you're the client in the left seat or the CFl in the right
seat, the Flight Review is a fantastic opportunity to learn
something of real value. In this hour-long presentation career
CFI Jamie Beckett of the AOPA Foundation will share insights,
experiences, FAA dictates, and best practices for any of us
who participate in a flight review from either seat.

Each meeting is held in a classroom inside the Skyborne
Airline Academy Vero Beach maintenance hangar, which is
located just west of the Vero Beach Regional Airport Main
Terminal Bldg. Enter through the west side of the hangar,
meeting is in Classroom M. Plenty of parking for cars and
aircraft. For those of you flying in, park by the C.J. Cannon's
restaurant at main terminal and walk west 100 yards
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



